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Date: August 20, 2015 

 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 

Attn: OET Dept. 

 

Ref: Original application, FCC ID: B94SDGOB1505 
Applicant: Hewlett-Packard Company 
 
 

Dear Examiner, 

 

We, Hewlett-Packard Company, hereby declare that the model SDGOB-1505, FCC ID: B94SDGOB1505 
has the following frequency scanning plan: 

 

2412-2462MHz: active scan;  

2467-2472MHz not supported. 

 

The model SDGOB-1505 will not allow the user to select any non-US frequency. The product maintains a 
list of DFS channels/frequencies and does not allow “Ad-Hoc”, WiFi direct or any other transmission on 
non-US frequencies or DFS frequencies, unless under the control of a master device. This includes 
transmissions for beacons, ad-hoc and peer-to-peer modes. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours,                                                    

 

___________________________________  

Susan Checchi 
Regulatory Engineer 
Inkjet Business and Platforms 
Hardware Quality Engineering 
T +1 360 212 5120 
susan.e.checchi@hp.com 

http://www.hp.com/

